QAA: Common Purposefor Subject Benchmarks
Draft HPC Feedback

Executive Summary and Recommendations

Introduction

At its meeting on 13 October the ETC was asked to discuss a possible HPC position on the
consultation paper which would then be drafted by the Director of Education & Policy for
approval at the November meeting of the Committee, prior to communication to the QAA for
30 November deadline.

Decision
The Committee is asked to agree:

the attached draft feedback contained in the Appendix.

Background infor mation

The HPC received a letter and associated paper from Peter Williams, Chief Executive of the
Quality Assurance Agency regarding a Statement of Common Purpose for subject
benchmarks and asked for feedback at this consultation stage.

Resour ceimplications
There are no resource implications.

Financial implications
There are no financial implications.

Background papers
Draft consultation document

Appendices
Appendix: Draft feedback paper



